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April 2, 2020 
 
 
Good afternoon Parents/Guardians, 
 
Hoping my communication finds you all doing well during this challenging time.  I am so appreciative of the 
efforts of our students, parents/guardians, educators, staff, and administrators in the East Rutherford School 
District.  The third marking period will be ending tomorrow, Friday, April 2nd as we continue to adapt to the 
remote learning situation/challenge of the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
The electronic distribution of report cards to parents/guardians will take place on Friday, April 24th.  This delay 
is to afford staff members adequate time to post grades to report cards.  All third marking period grades will be 
calculated up until the last day in which students were physically in our schools, which was on Friday, March 
13th.   
 
The District is currently discussing 4th Marking period grading, which will be reflective of our remote learning 
platforms.  More information to follow in the near future. 
 
Also important to note, the East Rutherford School District will continue to service free and reduced meals for 
eligible students/families on Monday, April 13th during spring break.     
 
Wishing you and your families good health during this time!  Our Wildcat Community is second to NONE!  We 
will get through this TOGETHER! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Giovanni A. Giancaspro 
Superintendent of Schools 


